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1st March 2024 
 

Dear parents/carers 

Returning from the ski trip I just wanted to say a huge thank you for trusting us to take away your 

young person.  I can speak for the staff when I say it was one of the best trips we have ever 

taken.  The engagement and attitudes of all students was exemplary, and I cannot recall a trip where 

literally EVERY student did their best, every day.  They are a real credit to you and the school and I 

was so proud of them, everyone managed to navigate the chair lift and ski a red slope which is truly 

amazing!  We did have a minor sickness bug during the week, and I was disappointed for those who 

had to miss the odd day.  

I would urge you all to go onto the Passmores_Sport Instagram account to watch the last 3 Reels as 

this really sums up how well they all did.  Just ignore my boring commentary! 

Ski Trip Survey 

We always value your feedback so I would be grateful if you could fill out this survey for me as we 

are always keen to do better, so here is the link:- https://forms.office.com/e/ZDtP9G2zT3.  You can 

use this QR code too if that is easier.. 

 

Ski Clothing 

If you borrowed any clothing from me or hired any clothing from Snow Union, please could you 

wash it and return it to me next week? 

The Snow Union clothing needs to be returned in the blue bag please and all items can be dropped 

off in my office by students or left in reception. 
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Next Year 

I am hoping to launch the trip for next year shortly so please look out for the email and the trip 

appearing on ParentPay as it would be lovely to build on the amazing achievements of this year. 

Best wishes  

  
David Chadwick  
Vice Principal  
Passmores Academy 


